300465

From: EnviroLytical - B2H <info@envirolytical.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 8:25 PM

To: comment@boardmantohemingway.com

Subject: New Communication: I don't want the line coming across our farm land. It will be to

close, even if it follows 184. It will be uglier than the wind towers. Too much of our
scenic beauty is going away.

Flag Status: Flagged
Gayle Hoeft <glhoeft@hotmail.com>
https://el2.envirolytical.com/communication/view/103276

| don't want the line coming across our farm land. It will be to close, even if it follows 184. It will be uglier than the wind
towers. Too much of our scenic beauty is going away.
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